
 

October Presentation 

Join us for our first presentation of the new season! 

Join us at the clubhouse on Wednesday Oct. 27, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. 

Dr. Mark Magariello of AfterHours Urgent Care, Robbinsville, N.J. will speak about 

the role of urgent care in the medical delivery system. 

Urgent care fills in where the primary physician leaves off, but before the 

emergency room is necessary.  It is perfect on nights and weekends, when it is 

hard or impossible to see one’s regular physician, but when a patient would 

rather not wait in the ER to be treated for a fever or sprained ankle. 

The cost of urgent care is significantly less than a visit to the ER, which makes 

insurance companies anxious for patients to embrace it as an alternative when 

appropriate. 

Dr. Magariello will address which kinds of situations are appropriate for urgent 

care and which still belong in the emergency room. 

Dr. Magariello has been a physician in the Robbinsville/Hamilton community for 

more than 20 years.  He was the 2010 honoree of the Robbinsville Education 

Foundation for his work with the school district and the community. 

 

Please sign up at the Hospitality desk if you are 

interested in coming to this fall event, sponsored by 

your Social Committee. 


